
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: 4/10/2021 6:39 PM 
To: "DA Submission Mailbox" <DASubmission@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: Online Submission 

04/10/2021 

MRS Lynne Gordevich 
2 / 69 Evans Street RES 
Freshwater NSW 2096 

RE: DA2021/1620 - 31 Moore Road FRESHWATER NSW 2096 

We already have party noises coming from that area. Something about the surrounding cliffs forming an 
amphitheatre effect.The echos bouncing off are vey loud, distracting and are contrary to a quiet, enjoyable, 
peaceful way o f  life we expect, and are entitled to, from Freshy. 
We have lived here for 44year5 and have seen huge changes, including a move to gentrify a quiet, little 
known suburb, that was always a working man's domain.Let's preserve the essence o f  this, for our current 
residents and our future grandchildren. 
We (family) say let's keep Harbord Hotel, as it is,without all the extra bars & dining & live music(God 
forbid). We already have a few little bars that fill demand and are unobtrusive and cool, in the Main Street. 
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